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SUNOL OIL COMPANY

478 South First Street
San Jose California

June 11, 1951

Mr. R. R. Spurrler

Director of 01l Conservation Commission
State Capitol Building

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

I wish to thank you and your associates for
the very frank and enlightening dlscussion in regards
to Sunol 011l Company #1 Well located in Valencia
County, New Mexico and for the friendly manner in
which you received me,

At the time of our meeting, I expected the directors
of the company to meet with you the following Monday,
but due to circumstances beyond our control, this
wlll have to be delayed a short while.

However, at this time, I am filing for bond and
filling in the blanks furnished by you for a permit
to continue this well. Our Mr. Walker wlll be on
the ground June 12th to survey same and make a
written report to this company as to his impressions
of the well. In apuroximately three to four days
from that time we will have our answer whether to
continue wilth this operation or discontinue same.

Again thanking you for your kind considerations, I am
Yours very truly,
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